
 
 
 

 

 

Daily Update 
 

 Thank you for the positive feedback regarding the arrangements we 

have put in place described in yesterday’s “Daily Update”. 

 

 Continuity of education: 

Today you will receive information about how we will provide a 

continuity in the children’s education should they be unable to attend 

school due to illness or isolation or in the event of school closure. 

 

 

Reception, Years One and Two - parents will receive login details 

for Tapestry via email. 

 

 

 

Years Three, Four, Five and Six – parents will receive paper login 

details for Show My Homework if the child is in school and an email if 

your child is not in school. 

 

Tutors have been teaching the children in Years Three to Six how to 

use Show My Homework (SMHW) so they are prepared to access 

learning at home. 

 

I am expecting there to be both technical and human obstacles as we 
all get used to a new way of working, but please continue to ask and 

we will support you. 

 

 Staff absences: 

I am aware that some schools have been forced to close because of 
staff absences. We are still open and we are well-staffed and able to 

run a normal school day of lessons and clubs. This is a fast-moving 

picture, but that is where we are today. 

In the event of staff absence, we may have to combine classes and 

adjust the timetable to ensure the best possible provision for all our 

children. 

 

Thank you again for your continued support. 
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